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FEDERAL SIGNAL

MARKETING UPDATE £ 0O~

SLB SHROUD KITS

MODELS TO BE DISCONTINUED

Federal Signal announces that our line of SLB shroud kits has been discontinued. These shroud kits are accessories for use with Latitudew
and CN SignalMasterw stick lights.

The models being discontinued are:
e SLB-4SHRD
e SLB-6SHRD
e SLB-8SHRD

TIMING

Orders for these discontinued models will be accepted only while supplies last.
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